
 

Town Board Minutes— 

 

January 5, 2023 
 

Chairman Steve Hoffmann called the Cold Spring Township Meeting to order at 7:02PM.  Other Board 

members present were, Supervisors Byron Freeman & Marisa Piper, Clerk Lisa Griep, Treasurer Crystal 

Hoffmann 
 

December minutes were approved with a motion by Piper with second by Freeman to approve.  Motion Carried. 

 

Zoning and Land Use Permit Application-Informational Only:  

 WI DNR 

Road Maintenance Plan Discussion 

 Marshall Rd-Clearing Right of way.  Rockwell upkeep at the fence line is the discussion.  Fence is 

located within the Township Right-of-Way.  Steve spoke with Town’s Lawyer, Eric Larson, who notes 

that the Town has a liability with visibility.  Fence should be moved back to the 33’out of the Road 

right-of-way.  How to address the Rockwell family was discussed.  Chairman Hoffmann will meet and 

talk with the Rockwell’s. Ron estimates the clearing will cost $12,000.  Follow up to take place.  On 

February Agenda. 

 

Northwest Services – Roads / Brush / Maintenance.  

 Culvert repaired on Trewyn Rod. 

 

Treasurer Report:  
 

Clerk Report:  

 January Disbursements--$588,558.73   

 2022 Final Budget Summary presented 

 January 2023 Budget Summary presented 

 

Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Piper with second by Freeman.  Motion carried 
 

Motion by Freeman with second by Piper to adjourn meeting.  Motion Carried. 
 

Respectively Submitted, 

Lisa Griep, Clerk 


